
Putley Parish Council Meeting 
 

Minutes of the meeting held in Putley Parish Hall 
On Thursday 15th November 2018 

 
Present: Councillors Green, Rolinson, Denman, Harris, Herbst and Stanier. 
 

1. To receive apologies for absence: 
Apologies were received and accepted from Councillor Daly. 

2. To received declarations of Interest: 
There were no declarations of Interest received.  

3. Public Participation and Ward Members Report: 
Councillor Lester reported on Cabinet and Full Council meetings. The Youth Criminal Justice System 
reports that the percentage of young offenders in the County is very low.  Offsted report hat there 
are still improvements needed in children’s safeguarding., more money has gone into Children’s 
Services, Domestic Violence and Autism Support.  The next session for Parish Councillors is 24th 
January. 

4. To confirm the minutes of the meeting on 18th October as a correct record. 
RESOLUTION: That Council approve the minutes. 

5. Financial Matters: 
5.1 To approve cheques for payment 

Staff costs 
PC World  External Memory Storage £67.99 

5.2 To approve payments made between meeting. 
Local P.C. Care  Replacing computer  £518.00 

 4.3 To consider the adoption of the precept and budget for 2019/20 
 RESOLUTION: Payments, precept and budget were approved. 

6. To receive the Footpath and P3 Scheme report and consider any actions required: 
Councillor Denman has been unable to contact the person at Putley Court to resolve the stile issue. 

7. To receive the Lengthsman Administrator report and consider any actions required: 
The Lengthsman has spent several hours attending to grits and drains and will complete the work 
on the next week.  The work at Coldmoor is still outstanding, Councillor Herbst will take this 
forward 
Councillor Herbst will liaise with the Localities steward with reference to the water on the road at 
Putley Court. 
Clerk will email Councillor Lester regarding signage when the Trumpet Crossroads is closed again 
later in the month. 
RESOLUTION: Council approved the hire of a mini digger to assist with the work required at 
Coldmoor. 

8. To receive an update on the computer. 
Clerk reported that the fault was a mechanical issue which was not repairable.  A replacement has 
been sourced and will be delivered shortly.  The computer repair company has been able to recover 
the majority of the data. 

9. To consider a request from Putley Press to assist with the cost of production. 
As Council does not have a grants policy it is unable to assist with the request. 

10. To confirm the date of the next meeting will be held on Thursday January 10th 2019h in the Parish 
Hall Meeting Room. 

 
 
 
 

Chairman      Date   


